
 

 

23rd September 2021 

 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer,  
On Wednesday 13th October we are taking the Year 3’s to a Multi-Sports Event at Park 
School. The children will take part in a range of fun, netball and football related activities 
alongside Year 3 pupils from other local primary schools.    
  
A coach will be taking the children to and from Park school.  Children will need to wear their 
PE kit to school that day, as well as a school jumper/hoodie, warm/waterproof coat and 
tracksuit bottoms/leggings.    
Children should bring a water bottle and a snack to take with them.  Please ensure that 
your child has any inhalers/medication they require.  The festival will finish at 
approximately 12.15pm so the children will be back at school for lunch.  
 
 

 

 


